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Reminders/Messages 
 

Future Dates for your Calendar 

FHC Meeting (in church) 4:30pm: Thursday  

25th January 

Confirmation Meeting (in church) 4:30pm: 

Thursday 1st February 

Commitment Mass for Confirmation 4th 

February 2024  

St. Aug Church @ 10:30 am      

     

World Book Day – Thursday 7th March 

2024  

Gospel Virtues 
: 
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Dear Parents, 
  
Welcome back to school this week. We hope you had a wonderful Christmas and a very Happy New Year! 
  
The children have returned to school and adapted to routines very well this week. Fr. Benedict commented on how well the children entered the church, sat 
beautifully and exited the church at the end of Mass this week. 
  
Our Year 5 pupils have enjoyed a visit to St. Chad’s Cathedral, Birmingham where they learned about its architecture, history and beauty. The pupils re-
ceived a guided tour and discussed how they may prepare for receiving the Sacrament of Confirmation when they move to Year 6. 
  
I enjoyed a visit with our Reception Class this week as they played pass the parcel. During the game, the children were excited to reveal different images from 
the story of the Nativity ending with the visit from the Three Wise Men. It was lovely to see the excitement of the children and discover how knowledgeable 
they are about the birth of the baby Jesus! 
  
After all the celebrations, we are focusing on developing our ability to be loving and compassionate towards one another this half term. We hope to share ways 
we have achieved this with you throughout the term. 
  
Have a lovely weekend. 
 
Best wishes, 
Miss McDonald 
& Mrs Carlin 

Our virtues this half term remind us to be Compassionate and Loving     
  

We are attentive when we listen to God’s call and serve one another in all that we do. Our school motto re-
minds us of this every day. ‘Hand in hand, we listen to God’s call, we learn from God’s Word and we share 

God’s love through service.’ 
  

Write some prayer intentions for the sick in the parish. 
Ensure each time we communicate with others, we do this in a Compassionate and Loving way. e.g. social media 

 How can you show love and compassion to others? Can this be part of your New Year resolutions? 

 
Do share any photos and updates from your activities with us, we would love to share them on the newsletter or 

include them on Facebook. 



Nursery  

Reception  

Year 1 Snowden, Nikita, Nathaniel,Tawanda Jr,  

Nicolas 

Year 2  

Year 3  

Year 4 Gabriel, Arthikan, Phelan 

Year 5 Michael, Gabriel 

Year 6 Reece 
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Brilliant Awards  

Virtues Grateful and Generous Awards  

 

House Points 

Birthdays 

  

 

  

REC Ferne 

Y1M Alma 

Y1RW Sophie 

Y2K Maro & Liliana 

Y3B  

Y3PH  

Y4L Romi-Mai  

Y4H Harvey-James 

Y5A Gabriel K 

Y5S Victoria 

Y6C Sam & Vinoosh 

Y6D Vivaash 

St. David  St. Patrick  St. George  St. Andrew  

3050 2515 2405 2405 

  

REC  

Y1M  

Y1RW  

Y2K Blanka 

Y3B  

Y3PH  

Y4L Orlaith  

Y4H Elizabeth 

Y5A Thishmee 

Y5S  

Y6C  

Y6D Emma 

St. Augustine’s Catholic Primary School 

Telephone: 02476 596988 

Website: sta.hccmac.co.uk 

Celebrating our Gifts and Talents 

As part of our Friday celebration assemblies in school, we 

would like to invite children to share any achievements they 

have from outside of school. (e.g. medals, trophies, certificates, 

etc.) 

If you have anything to share, then please come and see Mrs 

Carlin before assembly on a Friday. 



PE, After School Clubs & Sports News  

 

Spring Term After School Clubs 

Thank you to all of those who have signed up to our After School Clubs for the Spring Term. Please see below the dates in which 

each of these clubs will run.  There will be no clubs week beginning 5th February. 

 

Please note: Friday Soccer Rockz Y3/4 football club will take place outside. Please ensure you send your child with a warm extra 

layer for this club. In extreme weather, alternative provisions will be made. 

PE Kits 

Please can we remind you that school PE kits should consist of black shorts, leggings or jogging bottoms, plain white t-shirt and a 

black hoody or jumper (school jumper okay too) - no branded kits should be worn in school. There are a number of children coming 

to school in very colourful tracksuits – this is not in line with our school uniform policy and is only acceptable on non-uniform days.  

Please make a note of the new PE dates for this term. 
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Active Families 
Each week we will provide you with a resource which will give you some ideas 

on ways to keep active at home! 

 

 

PE  
Year 4H (previously 4M) will start swimming every Thursday for the whole term. This is part of the National 
Curriculum and all children will need to attend unless a medical exemption is provided. Please send the children 
to school in their PE kits and they need to bring their swimming kit in a bag, including swimming costume (no 
bikini's)/swimming shorts and a towel. Swimming goggles are optional. 
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School Council 

The School Council have chosen to donate some of the money 

raised from the Christmas disco and Santa’s Grotto to the Brit-

ish Heart Foundation.  

Thank you for your continued support. 
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